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Dear Hr. Downing: 

We are delighted that you have accepted our tnvitation 
to serve aa a member of the Technical Review Commlttce (TRC). 
As noted in my previous correspondence, the TRC will include 
representatives from . the Environmental Protection Agency and 
State regul.atory agencies, along with local government and 
other community members. We will be in touch with you when we 
get the program underway, probably July/August timeframe. 

Thank you for your willingness to serve on this worthwhile 
committee, I am confident this program will better enable our 
communities to work together to ensure our goal of a cleaner 
environment is met. 

If you should have any questions, please contact me or my 
deputy, Mr. 8. W, Elston, at 451-3@34/3@35. 

Sincerely, 

m 
a* J. DALZELL 

Colonel, 0. S. Marine Corps 
Assistant Chief of Staff, Facilities 

By direction of the Commanding General 


